
KENTUCKY DENTAL ASSOCIATION 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

 

ZOOM Meeting 

July 24, 2021 

 

 

 

NOTE: These minutes are “Action Only” minutes.  They have not been approved by the 

Executive Board. They are meant only to be used by the House of Delegates in their 

deliberations.                

 

1. The minutes of the May 15, 2021 meeting of the Kentucky Dental Association’s Executive 

Board were approved. 

 

2. Dr.  BJ Millay was appointed to the at-large position on the Budget and Finance Committee. 

 
3. The Executive Board elected the following members to serve on: 

 

 Technical Advisory Committee to KMAP 

 

 Dr. Garth Bobrowski  
Dr. Phillip Schuler   

 
4. The Executive Board made the following nominations to councils for consideration by the House of 

Delegates: 

                 
Council on Governmental Affairs & Federal Dental Services 

 
Dr. Laura Hancock Jones  
Open position  (currently occupied by Dr. Greg Crabtree) 

    
Council on Annual Session 

 
Dr Kate von Lackum, Bluegrass 
Dr.  Burton Young, Purchase 
Dr. Laura Hancock Jones, West Central 
Open position, South Central (currently occupied by Dr. Will Carroll) 

                
Council on Ethics, Bylaws and Judicial Affairs 
   

Dr. Jonathan Rich   
Open position  (currently occupied by Dr. Greg Bentley) 

 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 

Kevin Wall, DMD 

Secretary                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          


